NOTIFICATION OF ADMISSION

Families will be notified via email that they have been admitted, or placed on a waiting list, by May 1,
2024

PRIORITY OF CONSIDERATION FOR ADMISSION

KES does not guarantee admission to any individual student or group of students at any grade level.
Prior enroliment does not guarantee the following school year’s admission. Generally, KES offers
preferential consideration to siblings of current Preschool - Grade 8 students, children of faculty, and
children of active stewards of Saints Constantine and Helen Greek Orthodox Church. In all cases,
the Admissions Committee considers every applicant individually and in relation to the applicant
pool. Many factors affect our admission decisions. These are difficult decisions for us and for our
applicants. Each year is different and presents different challenges and opportunities.



